
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1 million in funding for the Downtown Perris Skills Training and Job 

Placement Center in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Perris, located at 101 N. D Street, 

Perris, CA 92570. 

 

The funding would be used for furniture, equipment, and the administrative cost for program 

development, oversight, and facilitation of Skills Center operations. The project would be a 

valuable use of taxpayer funds because the project will create full-time jobs for companies 

throughout the region, while serving as model for workforce development pipelines. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


